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NUMBER: 8. 
 

SUBJECT:  

Submission of Grant Application and Acceptance of Any Resulting Grant Award from the State of Nevada 

Department of Public Safety, Division of Emergency Management for the FY2022 Urban Area Security Grant 

Program in the Total Amount of $406,000 to Provide Fencing and Access Gates to Increase Security at the 

Emergency Operations Center; and Authorization for the City Manager or His Designee to Execute Various 

Contracts and Purchase Orders Related to Any Resulting Award and Approve Future Ministerial Changes 

Related to Budget, Term, and Scope. (Citywide) (For Possible Action; Recommendation - Accept and 

Authorize) 

REQUESTED BY: 

Travis Anderson, Deputy Fire Chief 

WARD: 

 Citywide 

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION:  

Staff recommends that the City Council accept grant award from the State of Nevada, Department of Public 

Safety, Division of Emergency Management, under the FFY22 Urban Area Security Grant Award Program in 

the amount of $457,600.00. This funding will provide fencing and an access gate system to increase security 

of the Emergency Operations Center in response to a recent Department of Homeland Security study. Staff 

also recommends that City Council authorize the City Manager or his designee to execute related grant 

documents and agreements or purchase order(s), in an amount not to exceed $457,600.00, to complete the 

following project elements:  environmental assessment, design engineering, seven-foot perimeter fencing, 

access/door controls, vehicle access gates, 10% indirect costs and personnel/fringe benefits for Public Works 

Engineer to serve as Project Manager.  

FISCAL IMPACT:   

AMOUNT: None  

EXPLANATION: 

 N/A 

ACCOUNT NUMBER:  

N/A 

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

This funding is necessary to provide fencing and an access gate system to increase security of the EOC in 

response to a recent DHS vulnerability study. 

 

 


